DP&L

November 16, 2012

Perry Township Trustees
Mathew Barhorst

19800 Pence Rd.
Maplewood, OH 45340

Construction Notice
Shelby Substation Upgrade

Dear Mr. Barhorst,

Please find attached a Construction Notice as submitted to the Ohio Power Siting Board for an
upgrade to the DP&L Shelby Substation. This information is being provided to you in
accordance with Chapter 4906 of the Ohio Administrative Code. It does not require any further
action on your part. If you have questions about the project after reading the enclosed
application, please call me at (937) 259-7262.

Sincerely,

vy ohrii

Hertzel Shamash
Vice President, Resource Planning

cc: Ohio Power Siting Board
Construction Notice —
Shelby Substation Upgrade

The Dayton Power and Light Company | 1065 Woodman Drive, Dayton, OH 45432 | www.dpandl.com



DP&L

November 16, 2012

Shelby County Planning Commission
Dianna Reisinger

Executive Director

129 E. Court St., Floor 2

Sidney, OH 45365-3022

Construction Notice
Shelby Substation Upgrade

Dear Ms. Reisinger,

Please find attached a Construction Notice as submitted to the Ohio Power Siting Board for an
upgrade to the DP&L Shelby Substation. This information is being provided to you in
accordance with Chapter 4906 of the Ohio Administrative Code. It does not require any further
action on your part. If you have questions about the project after reading the enclosed
application, please call me at (937) 259-7262.

Sincerely, /(//
A z/ﬁﬂ'

Hertzel Shamash
Vice President, Resource Planning

cc: Ohio Power Siting Board
Construction Notice —
Shelby Substation Upgrade
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November 16, 2012

Shelby County Commissioners
Julie Ehemann

Larry Kleinhans

Jack Toomey

100 E. Court St., Suite 100
Sidney, OH 45365-3022

Construction Notice
Shelby Substation Upgrade

Dear Shelby County Commissioners,

Please find attached a Construction Notice as submitted to the Ohio Power Siting Board for an
upgrade to the DP&L Shelby Substation. This information is being provided to you in
accordance with Chapter 4906 of the Ohio Administrative Code. It does not require any further
action on your part. If you have questions about the project after reading the enclosed
application, please call me at (937) 259-7262.

Sincerely,

w 2t

Hertzel Shamash
Vice President, Resource Planning

cc: Ohio Power Siting Board
Construction Notice —
Shelby Substation Upgrade
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